
   

 

Postal address:

Coventry City Council

PO Box 15

Council House

Coventry

CV1 5RR

Dear Mr Vijayyarajah 

The Environmental Permitting (England & Wales) Regulations 2016 

Re: Permit Transfer Ref PPC102 – Petrol Vapour Recovery 

Regarding the above, please find enclosed your new permit, the permit is a legal document 
and must be retained with your site register.  

Please be aware of your right to appeal against any conditions in the permit, guidance attached to 
the permit outlines the appeal process. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me directly if you have any queries or questions in relation to any 
of the above. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Steven Dewar 
Environmental Health Officer 
 
 

   

 
WHOLESTART 

 Environmental Protection Team 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
www.coventry.gov.uk 

 
E-mail:  steve.dewar@coventry.gov.uk 
Or env.protection@coventry.gov.uk 
 
Phone:02476 831883 / 831424  
Or 08085 83 4333 

Mr. Kirushnapillai Vijayarajah 
Essar Service Station 
Harnall Lane East 
Hillfields 
Coventry  
CV1 5DX 
 

 

Your Ref:  WK/ 218012951 

 

31st August 2017 30 October 2018 
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